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Item 1 – Upcoming Training/Conference Opportunities 
Most all travel and training opportunities have been postponed or cancelled through the end of 
the year due to COVID-19.  It is unlikely our travel and training schedule will return to normal 
until sometime next year.  CSDA cancelled the Annual Convention in September 2020 and is now 
planning for Monterey in 2021.  

Item 2 – Ad Hoc Committee and Board Assignment Updates  

Mountain Housing Council (MHC) Member Report - Directors Stephens 
- Director Stephens will provide an update on activities of the Mountain Housing 

Council and other local’s housing projects currently underway.  
 
Item 3 – Truckee Tahoe Workforce Housing Joint Powers Authority (TTWHA) Update  
I will provide a brief update on actions and activities of the TTWHA for the month of October. 

 

Item 4 – Regional Emergency Services Call Center – Location Search.  
California Office of Emergency Services (OES) Homeland Security Division has contacted the 

District seeking interest in potential properties on Soaring way for a regional call center that 

would provide dispatch services for various State agencies as well as local and regional fire 

districts.  This is a preliminary site investigation inquiry to ascertain District interest in further 

exploration of our Soaring Way property for this type of facility.     

 

Item 5 – Field House Study Opportunity Discussion.  
The District has been approached by the North Tahoe Public Utility District and the Tahoe City 

Public Utility District assessing our interest in participating in a recreation facility needs 

assessment they are conducting for their districts.  TTAD has been approached multiple times 

regarding using our existing buildings and hangars as a substitute for a traditional field house.  

We have also been approached various times regarding constructing a community field house 

for youth sports and other gatherings on airport properties.  To address this frequent request 



the 2020 Budget allocated $15,000 for a field house study.  The TCPUD and NTPUD would like 

to offer TTAD an opportunity to participate in the Study, potentially sponsoring the Field House 

portion of the Study they are conducting.  Staff will provide additional information at the 

meeting.   

 

Item 6 – Discussion Regarding Military Flybys 

All branches of the US Military visit the Airport on a regular basis.  Frequently they stop in for 

lunch, fuel, or to overnight while in route to their destination.  Just about all these operations 

are in quieter fixed wing or helicopter aircraft.  I feel confident in speaking for the District in 

voicing gratitude and support for all branches of the Military and want them to feel welcome at 

our Airport.  That said over the past 2 months the Airport has seen various military aircraft 

flybys in some of the louder aircraft in their inventory such as an F-18 Hornet and three 

separate flybys by U2 Aircraft from Beale AFB.   Staff felt some discussion may be in order as 

the community response to these flybys is varied.  Various community members enjoy the 

flybys and let us know while others feel they are not appropriate for our community and cause 

unnecessary disturbance.  Before Staff conducts outreach to the Military, some conversation 

regarding the District position on these flights is in order.     

 

Item 7 – AOPA You Can Fly Program 
Staff would like to briefly discuss the Aircraft Owners and Pilots Association You Can Fly Program.  
This program is a STEM based curriculum produced by AOPA to introduce and excite young 
people about careers in aviation.  Staff is interested in approaching the School District to discuss 
option with this program for future School years.  Please review the following link for additional 
information on this STEM program.  
 
https://youcanfly.aopa.org/high-school/high-school-curriculum#courseDdseriptions 
 
Item 8 – Upcoming Board Meeting Schedule  
Board Meeting dates are as follows:  
 
There may be a need for a special Board meeting in the second or third week of December to 
issue the Oath of Office for newly elected Board members.  

• December 2, 2020 

• January 27, 2021 

• February 24, 2021 

Staff will propose an early March Board Workshop for the new Board to meet, train, and discuss 
future District endeavors.  

Item 9 – Rolling Agenda and Review of District Goals 
We will review upcoming items, review Goals, and plan agendas for future meetings. 
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